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Jamie Gray

From: Joe Castaldo <Joecastaldo@verizon.net>
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 12:10 PM
To: Sarah Rea; Chris Bubser; Amanda Rice; Jamie Gray
Subject: TBID and Measure A

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 

To: council members; Sarah Rea, Chris Bubser, Amanda Rice & Jamie Gray (Town Clerk) pls get this e-mail to all council 
members: 

Please Vote: 

 Vote NO on Extending the TBID beyond 2 Years. 
 Vote NO on providing any additional funds from Measure A to Mammoth 

Lake Tourism (MLT), no double dipping. 
 Vote YES to allocate a portion of TBID funds toward infrastructure. 

Thank you, Joe Castaldo, Lodges 1163 Pyramid Peak Dr. 
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